
 

 

 

PRESS STATEMENT  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

December 1, 2020 

RESIGNATION OF THE DIRECTOR OF NIB 

Mr. Troy Smith, Chairman of the National Insurance Board wishes to advise that Dr. Nicola Virgill-Rolle, 

has tendered her resignation as Director/CEO of NIB.    Since appointed Director in July 2018, Dr. Rolle has 

led the management team and the organisation through two significant periods in its history, namely the 

impact of Hurricane Dorian in September 2019 and more recently, the COVID-19 pandemic.  The Board 

extends its gratitude to Dr. Rolle for the contribution she has made to NIB during her tenure. 

The Chairman also assures stakeholders that the structure and mechanisms within the Board are well 

established to ensure continued operations.  An announcement on the appointment of a new Director 

will be made at a later date by the Ministry of the Public Service and National Insurance. 

END 

 

About NIB: The National Insurance Board is the provider of partial income replacement and pensions to workers in the 

case of retirement, sickness, maternity, unemployment, invalidity, industrial accident, death, survivors and funeral 

benefits and assistances. NIB continues to be focused on fulfilling its mandate to improve customer service, ensure the 

sustainability of the Fund, and paying timely and accurate benefits and assistances.  

 

 

 


